Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Gordon & Theo Johnson <grammygogo32@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, February 20, 2015 10:17 AM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Almanor Thermal curtain

Mr. Barnes:

As homeowners at Lake Almanor, we wish to add our voices to many others in their protest of this ridiculous thermal
curtain attempt. It seems totally and scientifically preposterous to gamble ruining a beautiful recreational lake for the
purpose of a degree temperature lowering of the Feather River. Plumas County counts on Lake Almanor to bring in
much needed revenue. Your project could eliminate most of our fish and and cause algae growth in order to please
what appears to be a strong lobby on the pro side. You can't even be sure you could do it.

One local merchant suggested we all buy a bag of ice and dump it in the river! That makes as much sense as your
proposal.

Please rethink the thermal curtain idea and get real as to its results.

With great concern,
Theo & Gordon Johnson
1424 Peninsula Drive.
Lake Almanor



